
Golden Gate Middle School Grade 6 Virtual Open House – Wednesday, March 10th at 6:00 
pm. 
  
Hello future Golden Gate Middle School Families, 
  
Given the current public health restrictions, we will be unable to hold our annual open 
house and building visit in person. We will be holding a short virtual open house 
presentation using Microsoft Teams on the evening of Wednesday, March 10th at 6:00 
pm.  During this live presentation, Mr. Dan Kalynchuk (Principal) and Ms. Janice 
Matthewman (Vice Principal) will be walking through the information slideshow found on 
our website: Golden Gate Grade 6 Virtual Open House Presentation (sjasd.ca) and 
answering questions as requested to help ease your child’s transition to middle school.    
  
*This presentation is meant for families currently residing in our catchment area and 
beginning at Golden Gate Middle School in September, 2021.    
  
To receive your invitation link to this presentation, please fill out the following online form 
on or before Monday, March 8th at 3:00 pm at the following link: Golden Gate Virtual Open 
House RSVP  
 

https://stjamesa-my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/katherine_brito_sjasd_ca/ETkCsG9SSnJKo9sqqqRoN_MB0VSeacEhj4UV9HN7HDH4FA?e=B1xuOz
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=c9fiV8xNUEiHF3Ox20GYSnQuZHnyarRKmPYJkQvq-GdURVg0T1E3TUJBSEs2RDI2VjFOSzZGREtHMy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=c9fiV8xNUEiHF3Ox20GYSnQuZHnyarRKmPYJkQvq-GdURVg0T1E3TUJBSEs2RDI2VjFOSzZGREtHMy4u

